
Dear Parents, Guardians and Patrons of Little Axe Public School, 
 
On March 12, 2018, the Little Axe Board of Education passed a resolution in full support of teachers as 
they fight to increase funding for our schools. This may include a districtwide suspension of classes 
beginning April 2, 2018. Discussions with teachers and staff are ongoing. At this time, it is unclear if a 
suspension of classes will become a reality, however, it is a possibility. Due to the legislative failures, 
schools have seen continued cuts for more than a decade and something must be done. I invite you to 
contact your legislators and ask them to address this issue before the teacher walkout occurs. We will 
provide updates as time progresses and hope to give sufficient notice if the teacher walkout is in fact 
going to occur. The resolution can be found on the school website at www.littleaxeps.org. Please feel 
free to email me at jay.thomas@littleaxeps.org with any thoughts and concerns you might have. Thank 
you for your continued support of Little Axe Public School and for your patience as we work through this 
time of uncertainty. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jay Thomas, 
Superintendent 
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